Oregon Straw Hat Players

announces auditions for

"J.R.R. Tolkien's The Hobbit"
Adapted by Edward Mast
Directed by Christopher Phistry

The classic tale of magic, mystery, and mischief comes
to life in this one-act adaptation. Join Bilbo,

Gandalf, and the rest on their quest to the Lonely
Mountain to retake a treasure of wealth from a cunning
dragon.

Auditions will be held February 6 at 2:00 p.m. and
Feb. 7 at 6:30 p.m. at Prairie View Elementary Little
Theater (300 Soden Dr., Oregon).

Actors auditioning for speaking roles will be asked to
read from the script. If auditioners wish to use a
scene/monologue, it should be no longer than 3 minutes
and an extra copy should be brought along for the
director. Young children can be cast in "extra"

roles.

There are roles for over 20 actors of all ages,
INCLUDING children and women. (Many roles are
gender-neutral.)

Performances will be April 7, 8, 9, and 10.

Contact Jeanne O'Malley at jacquesJOM@excite.com or
335-2439 with questions.




